
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 

 Submitted electronically via: federalregister.gov 

 

From: Bae Hunt 

 Medical Mutual of Ohio 

 Bae.Hunt@medmutual.com 

 

Date: November 5, 2020 

 

Subject: Proposed Medicare Part C Reporting Requirements (CMS-10261 OMB control number 0938-

1054 

 

Medical Mutual of Ohio (MMO) appreciates the opportunity to provide input to CMS regarding the 

proposed Medicare Part C Reporting Requirements. Our comments and questions are outlined below. 

 

• Employer Plan Group Sponsors (Page 21) 

Data element F contains an incomplete sentence on page 21 of the Employer Plan Group 

Sponsors section. Please refer to the screenshot below.  

 

 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Respectfully, 

Bae Hunt 

Manager, Medicare Compliance 

Medical Mutual of Ohio 


